
Moorlands Junior School Newsletter  

29th September 2017 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you for all the Harvest donations we have received 

so far. We still have a few weeks left and have plenty of 

room to store more! 

Please send in donations of food in tins and packets which 

have a sell by date of at least December. Also, Wood 

Street Mission are asking for donations of toiletries to 

help families set up a new home. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you so much for all your support with the  Macmillan 

coffee morning. We had a fantastic amount of cakes and we 

were packed to the rafters with visitors! 

Together, we raised a  magnificent £323.32 and there’s more 

to come! 

Humanities Week 

Next week is the first of our humanities weeks and we 

have lots of exciting work ahead. We would like to share 

some of our work with you next Friday afternoon from 

2.30pm onwards when we will be holding an open       

afternoon for all parents. If you can’t make it, don’t worry 

as our work will be being shared on class story. 

Sale Sports Club 

Sale Sports Club are holding a family fun sports day on  

Sunday 22nd October from 1pm-4pm. To enter you will 

need a team of 6 children and one adult as a manager. For 

more details, please see their website: http://

www.salesportsclub.com/whats_on.ph 

Tesco Bags of Help Scheme 

Don’t forget to vote for Moorlands Tesco in Hale and      

Altrincham to help raise funds for our Grow for Moorlands 

scheme. 

Voting is taking place throughout September and October. 

Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 
3C Julia Knowles 

3P Oliver Stanford 

4C Seb Hines 

4DK Maxim Hopley 

WN Lauren Higgins 

5GT Hector Bridle 

5L George Heath 

6C Sam Brunt 

6G Isobel Wallen 

3C Francesca Harrison 

3P William Lightening 

4C Phoebe Harding 

4DK Lola Moxey 

WN Olivier Partyka 

5GT Abbie Roberts-Skinkis 

5L Lucie Bohui 

6C Evie Dawson 

6G Jeremie Bohui 

Jam Jar Appeal 

Thank you for the donations of jam jars that have been sent 

in so far. We need your help for our Christmas Fair-please 

could you send in (clean) jam jars and lids as production 

needs to start soon if we want to keep up with demand! 



Dates for your Diary 

Monday 2nd October: Humanities Week 

            Y4 Anglo Saxon visitor 

Tuesday 3rd October:  Meet the teacher evening #2 (by 

appointment) 

Friday 6th October: Open afternoon (years 3 –6) 2.30pm 

Monday 9th October: Year 4 Anglo Saxon visitor 

Tuesday 10th October: The Pop Project—visitors 

Wednesday 11th October: year 3 trip to Dewa, Chester 

Wednesday 18th October 9.30am: Harvest Festival led by 

Year 4 

Friday 20th October: Finish for half term 

Tuesday 31st October: children back to school 

            Year 6 trip to Stockport Air Raid 

            Shelters 

Wednesday 1st November: Year 6 trip to Stockport Air 

      Raid Shelters 

Friday 3rd November: Progress Reports and Targets to 

parents 

Monday 6th November: Soiree 1.15pm 

Friday 10th November: Open Morning for Templemoor 

Parents (Year 1) 9am-11.30am 

Monday 13th November: E safety workshops 

Monday 20th November: Science Week 

Friday 24th November: Own Clothes Day (chocolate 

donations) and open afternoon for parents years 3-6 

Wednesday 29th November: year 5 trip to Jodrell Bank 

Monday 11th December: Whole school theatre trip 

Thursday 14th December: Own Clothes Day (bottles) 

Sponsored Walk 

On Sunday 8th October the Society for Abandoned Animals 

are holding a sponsored walk to raise money for the charity. 

If you are interested in supporting the event, please contact 

Meg at office@saarescue.co.uk  

Meet the Teacher 

It was lovely to see so many of you at the Meet the Teacher 

evening on Tuesday. 

The second meet the teacher evening will be on Tuesday 

3rd October. If you haven’t yet made an appointment, 

please call into the school office. 

Friends of Moolands 

Thanks so much to everyone that has come forward to 
help with the Friends of Moorlands. We now have a new 
committee:  
 
Chair - Claire Hines 
Vice Chair - Mandy Hilton  
Secretary - Jane Raiswell  
Treasurer - Andrew Gardener (shadowed by Rebecca 
Williams) 
 
Members 
Rebecca Williams 
Caroline Moxey 
Emma Woods 
Kate Brunt 
Mandy Hanson 
Nicola Browne 
Rebecca Myddelton  
Ruth Smith 
Jo Salisbury 
Caroline Harrison 
Miss Kelly 
Mrs Litten 

 
We will be planning two events before Christmas but as 
always we are keen to hear your ideas. We'll be keeping 
the Facebook group updated or if you would like to be 
added to the email list for further information on events, 
please email moorlandsfom@gmail.com. 

Facebook and Twitter 

Did you know that you can keep up to date with our events 

and latest news through Facebook and Twitter? 

Follow us on Twitter @MoorlandsJSSale and like our     

facebook page Moorlands Junior School. Our Friends of 

Moorlands group also has a page. 
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